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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB 804 eliminates the requirement for licensed electrolysis 

practitioners to register their license with the county clerk. The measure also repeals 59 O.S. 

Section 510, which requires firms, associations, or corporations practicing medicine to report the 

names and addresses of all physicians connected to such entities to the county clerk. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure creates no fiscal impact for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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